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Columbia County, Florida

Planning & Zoning Department

Review of Building Permit for compliance with
County’s Comprehensive Plan and
Land Development Regulations  

To: Don Reed/Beverly Reed Fax: 386.755.7272

From : Brian L. Kepner, County Planner Fax: 386.758.2160

Number of Pages © 1 Date : 16 October 2012

RE: Building Permit Application 1210-17,  
Dear Don/Beverly:

The above referenced building permit application is located within the town limits of the Town of Ft.
White. The Town of Ft, White is incorporated and have their own regulations concerning zoning. In

orderto issue this permit, a zoning compliance letter froth the Town of Ft. White is required. You will

need to contact Town Hall at 386.497.2321

If you have any questions concerning this'matter, pledse do not hesitate to contact me at 386.754.7119.

Sincerely, Jy \ [a
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Brian L. Kepner \ \\s
Land Development Regulation Ad ator, \
County Planner
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Confidentiality Notice: This facsimile transmission is confidential and is intended only for the review of the party to

whom it is addressed. It may contain proprietary and/or privileged information protected by law. If you are not the

intended recipient, you may not use, copy or distribute this facsimile message or its attachments. If you have

received this transmission in error, please immediately telephone the sender above to arrange for its return.
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